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Subject Re-elections for SUNY State-wide Senator Positions

From: Brent Lindquist, Univ. Senate President
To: Full time Faculty and Full Time Professional Employees
Re: Re-elections for SUNY State-wide Senator Positions

Colleagues,

As reported at yesterday's meeting of the University Senate, well 
intended revitalization and reorganization decisions by governance 
bodies left the Professional Employees temporarily disenfranchised 
from this year's election for SUNY state-wide senators. 

To rectify this oversight, the Univ. Senate Executive Committee has 
declared that the election for Stony Brook's current slate of 
openings for SUNY state-wide senators must be redone, beginning from 
the call for nominations.

Since it is late in the semester, the Univ. Senate Exec. is calling 
for a reasonably expedited re-election procedure.

With this e-mail, the Univ. Senate Exec. Committee therefore 
authorizes Laurie Theobalt, the Secretary of the Univ. Senate, to 
receive nominations for the two positions for SUNY state-wide 
senators from Stony Brook that are currently open. These two 
positions are reserved for nominations only of west campus full time 
faculty and west campus full time professional employees.  All such 
nominations must be received within one week of the electronically 
stamped date/time of sending of this e-mail call.

Please send your nominations via e-mail to Laurie at
ltheobalt@notes.cc.sunysb.edu
Include the words "Nomination for SUNY state-wide senator" in the 
subject line of your e-mail.

Laurie will confirm receipt of nominations by replying back to the 
sender of the e-mail.

Upon deadline for receipt of nominations, the election process will 
be organized and further information on the voting procedure will be 
sent.  All campus (east and west) full time faculty and professional 
employees will be eligible to vote for the slate of SUNY state-wide 
senators.     

Brent Lindquist
Univ. Senate President
 




